
From:   Henry Cohen   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 08, 2019

Subject:   0396-EX-ST-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

&quot;Why STA is necessary&quot; statement updated, as per 08 March 2019 correspondence.


